
 

 

 

 

BOARD RECOMMENDATION 

Emma S. Barrientos Mexican American Cultural Center Advisory Board 

Recommendation Number: (20210817-03c) Joint Venture Design Contract   

 

Whereas the ESB MACC Phase 2 project programming phase has concluded and in order for the 
project design firm of the Joint Venture of Miro Rivera Architects and Tatiana Bilbao Studio to 
move to the next phase, an approved design contract must be in place.   

The ESB-MACC Advisory Board recommends to the City Council that there not be a delay in 
approving the contract by Friday, August 20, 2021. 

 

Date of Approval:  August 17, 2021  

Record of the vote:  Unanimous on an 8.0 vote  

For: 
David Goujon, Chair 
Art Navarro, Vice Chair 
Gerardo Gandy, Member    
Wayne Lopes, Member 
Ricardo Maga Rojas, Member    
Claudia Massey, Member 
Tomas Salas, Member     
Endi Silva, Member 
 
Attest: __________________________ 

 Michelle Rojas, Staff Liaison 

   


